Contact Information

Crieff Seventh-day Adventist Church Gwydyr Road Crieff PH7 4BS

Church website www.crieffadventist.org.uk

Minister

Pastor Marcel Ghioalda

Mobile 07814009063

Email em4ilm@gmail.com

Elders

 Mrs Eleri Dutton
 01764 681408

 Miss Ruth Farrer
 01764 652611

 Pastor Bob Rodd
 01764 653090

 Keith Thompson
 01764 655032

Church Bulletin

Mrs Inna Thompson

Telephone 01764 655032 Email bulletin@crieffadventist.org.uk

Would you like to prepare for baptism or develop your relationship with God? Perhaps you would like a visit or know of someone who is unwell or in need of a visit for any reason. Please speak with the Minister or one of the church elders.

Sabbath Services

Prayer Group 9.30am Song Service 9.45am Sabbath School 10.00am Worship Service 11.15am

Lead Elder for April Pastor Bob Rodd

Sunset Times for Crieff

Today 8:14pm

Friday 17 April 8:26pm

Preaching Plan

Sabbath 11 April
Assistants

Pastor Marcel Ghioalda
Dutton family

Sabbath 18 April
Assistants

Keith Thompson
Riches family

Sabbath 25 April Dr Jean-Claude Verrecchia Assistants Dorothy and Ruth

Welcome to Crieff



Welcome

Hymn MP 381 "Jesus stand among us"

Prayer

Scripture Reading

Tithes & Offerings

Hymn (words on screen) "Behold the Lamb"

Sermon

Service of Humility \ Children Story

Hymn MP 66 (1st & 3rd vs) "Broken for me"

Reading

Prayer over the first emblem of Communion

Reading

Prayer over the second emblem of Communion

Hymn MP 66 (2nd & 4th vs) "Broken for me"

Benediction

We are so pleased that you are able to join us in worship today. Please feel welcome. As always, the Lord's presence is with us; let us all be reverent before Him and receive His blessings.

This Sabbath morning, we celebrate the Communion Service led by Pastor **Marcel Ghioalda**.

You are invited to enjoy refreshments in the church Hall after the service.

Bring-and-Share Fellowship Lunch today in the Church Hall. All visitors are most welcome to share what we have.

Adventurer Club is this afternoon in the Church Hall at 3pm.

Tuesday Inspiration The weekly study and prayer meeting continues in the Scottish Mission office at 7:30pm every Tuesday. Everyone welcome to join us.

Crieff Study Weekend from Fri April 24 – Sun April 26 with Dr Jean-Claude Verrecchia (Newbold/Collonges) on the subject of Reading and Interpreting Scripture. Full details will be announced next week.

Thank you. A huge thank you to all who were able to participate in the Easter morning celebration at the church and up the Knock. Everyone enjoyed the scrumptious breakfast provided and felt blessed by the plenty on offer. A lot of work went into preparing, setting up the hall, serving and tidying up - in fact some only left at midday. What was done was wonderful and it would not have been achieved without everyone pulling together and sacrificing their own Sunday morning. Please, know that it was appreciated and thank you for being willing to do it.

Social time on 18th April at 5 pm in the Church Hall. Bring your friends along. Snacks and soup provided.

Church Board Meeting: The next Church Board meeting is scheduled for Monday 27th April 2015 at 7pm. Copies of minutes from previous meetings are on the noticeboard.

Church Business Meeting: Draft minutes from the last Church Business meeting are on the noticeboard.

When you go to the supermarket this week, if you can spare a tin or packet, please put it in the CATH food bank in the church kitchen.

Church Bulletin Please read your Bulletin to keep up to date with what is going on in Crieff Church. Any items for the bulletin should be given to Inna Thompson, Communications Secretary.

Deadline for items – Tuesday 6:00pm

Please remember that the parking bays within the church grounds are for the sole use of the disabled and those with mobility problems. Would all other drivers please park on Gwydyr Road or surrounding streets.

Prayer Chain Please telephone Morag Galloway with your prayer requests. Telephone 01764 660769

For parents of young children At Crieff Church, we have a Parents Room at the back of the church which parents with babies and young children can use while still being able to see and hear the church service. A selection of toys and books is provided for your use.

If your child is unsettled or distressed during the service, please do not feel embarrassed by taking them out to this room.

Please make sure that the back row on each side of the church is left for the use of parents and young children.